M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 1, 2018
RE:
Queen City Transportation for ATC to Lexington

Attached is the agreement with Queen City Transportation for the Area Technology Center to travel to Lexington on December 4, 2018. 

I recommend the approval of the above agreement, as presented.

